
Open Evening Q&A 

 

 Tuesday 29th September 
6pm 

 Wednesday 30th September 
4:30pm 

 Thursday 1st October 
5:30pm  

 

Check out our 2020 transition 
video 

 

Hoping to be a part of the 
North Birmingham Academy 
Family in September 2021? 

@northbirminghamacademyeact  @NBAcademyEACT  @NBAcademy 

Unfortunately we can’t welcome you into the 
school in person quite yet, but we have an  
exciting line up of virtual events to give you a  
taste of what it is like to be  a part of the NBA 
Family.  

 

We are starting with 3 live Q&A sessions this 
week via our You Tube channel. Join us on  
Social Media for access. You can submit any 
questions ahead of time to:  
nbasocial@nbacademy.org.uk 


